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A D V I S O R Y 
 

The Oklahoma Corporation Commission has found “reasonable” the plan by Oklahoma Gas & 

Electric  (OG&E) to install dry scrubbers on both coal-fired generating units at the Sooner Power 

Plant in order to meet the Environmental Protection Agency’s regional haze plan requirements.   

  

OG&E will have to file a new application after installation for cost recovery.  

 

The Order approved today can be found at http://imaging.occeweb.com/AP/Orders/occ5278724.pdf .  

 

A statement on the matter from Commissioner Dana Murphy can be found at 

http://www.occeweb.com/News/2016/04-28a-16A%20Forced%20Choice.pdf 
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